
Holy Rosary School  

Parents Club Meeting Minutes 
February 9, 2012 

 

 

Currie Baker, President, called the meeting to order and welcomed all those who were in attendance.  Board Attendance- 
[Marti McGaughey, Treasurer and Karen Ginther, Secretary]   Father John Madigan and Mr. Cantu absent.  

No Official Parent Club Business 
 

Treasure’s Report – Marti McGaughey  None 
Vice President’s Report – Carl Baber     None 
 
President’s Report – Currie Baker   No Business 
 

Fundraising Chair Reports –  

Heart Auction – Ann Conway/Kimberly Tish 

Auction Update 

Volunteer opportunities were announced to help with the Heart Auction. See the Holy Rosary School website for details. 

Donation Deadline announced. See FCE for details. 

Guest Speakers - 

Family Financial Planning Presentation and Discussion  

Currie Baker, President closes the meeting. 

 

 

 
The next Parent Club Meeting is on Thursday, March 15, 2012 at 6:30PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Ginther- Secretary 


